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Project 2025 says, "...the
federal Department of
Education should be
eliminated.” Other language
proposes to reduce or
eliminate numerous
protections for a variety of
people and reduce enforcement
for sex-based discrimination
and civil rights violations. Dr.
Carol Gray will examine the
plan’s language and discuss its
potential effects on public
school funding, loan
forgiveness, Head Start, and
more.

UAF is an AA/EO employer and educational institution and prohibits illegal discrimination against any individual: www.alaska.edu/nondiscrimination/. Video courtesy of Canva.

RSVPs are appreciated, but not
required. Please contact Carol Gray at
cjgray5@alaska.edu.


